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PLEASE NOTE: This weeks weekly update looks different.  We will resume the normal weekly update 
format next week.  Please visit our website for all the up-to-date information including the weeks 
calendar of events. 

 
Reminders for this Week 

- Students will be receiving their PowerUp 1:1 handbook and parental letter on Monday for their laptops 
that will be distributed later in October.  Please complete the parent orientation and sign all forms sent 
home.  Forms should be turned back into the student’s science teachers.  If a student does not have a 
science class this semester, they should turn their forms in to Ms. Watford, the media specialist.  If you 
have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Watford.   

- The ASVAB test will be given Monday morning.  Students taking the ASVAB should report to the 
auditorium. 

- The PSAT will be administered to 10th graders on October 13th.  Students are reminded to rest well the 
night before and to eat a good breakfast the morning of.  This test will allow students to know where 
their strengths and areas of improvement are as they prepare to take the SAT later in high school. 

- Fall Break is this Friday and Monday!  Tuesday of next week is a Learn @ Home day.  Students will 
be given their work expectations on Thursday before they leave school. 

- Parent Report Card Night and PowerUp 1:1 Night will be held on October 18th from 6:00-7:30 pm. 
 
 
 
 


